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October 2, 2015 

I am regretfully canceling our city's Fall Festival previously scheduled for Saturday, October 3rd 
in response to predictions of heavy rain. We are currently under a flash flood watch. I am trying 
to make arrangements to reschedule Fall Festival and if that works out I will let you know. 

 


